
My name is Corinne Sheltren, I am a resident of Potter Valley.  

 

I strongly request that you reject such a proposal. We have strived to keep a 
balance in Mendocino County, and now that balance is being swayed by corporate 
greed. 
 

I oppose are range on being used for cannabis.  

 
 

Corinne sheltren  

 


